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PRAYERS

The House resumed debate on the motion of Mr. Ail-
mand, seconded by Mr. Cullen,-That Bill C-84, An Act to
amend the Criminal Code in relation to the punishment for
murder and certain other serious offences, be now read a
second time and referred to the Standing Committee on
Justice and Legal Af fairs.

And debate continuing, the debate was interrupted.

Mr. Sharp, a Member of the Queen's Privy Council, laid
upon the Table,-Copies of a Study prepared by the
Canadian Broadcasting Corporation, dated April 12, 1976,
entitled "Television Coverage of Pariiamentary Proceed-
ings-Technical and Cost Profile". (English and
French).-Sessional Paper No. 301-7/56.

The House resumed debate on the motion of Mr. Mac-
donald (Rosedale), seconded by Mr. Sharp,-That this
House approves in general the budgetary poiicy of the
Government.

And on the motion of Mr. Stevens, seconded by Mr.
Wagner, in amendment thereto,-That ail the words after
the word "That" be deleted and the following substituted
theref or:

"this bouse regrets the iack of any government commit-
ment to the iong-term growth and job potential of the
Canadian economy, its failure to realize that sound eco-
nomîc growth and job creation are essential to effective
control of inflation, and its refusai to impose any reai
and honest restraint on its own spending to ease the tax
burden on Canadians.".

Af ter further debate, at 9.45 o'clock p.m., Mr. Speaker
interrupted the proceedings pursuant to Standing Order
60 (7);

And the question being put on the amendment, it was
negatived on the following division:

(Division No. 138)
YEAS

Messrs.

Alexander
Alkenbrack
Andre

(Calgary Centre)
Baker

(Grenville-Carleton)
Baldwin
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Beatty
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Cadieu
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<Rocky Mountain)
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Darling
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Douglas

(Nanaimo-Cowichan-
The Islands)
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Epp
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Friesen

s


